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WORCK Newsletter N° 13 
 
 

Aalborg/Vienna, 3 July 2022 
 
 
Dear members of the COST Action WORCK,  
dear colleagues interested in the study of labour and coercion,  
 
 
before we all leave for the well-deserved summer break, we approach you with a request: 
According to the new COST Annotated Rules, the allocated budget for our COST Action will 
no longer be based on the number of the participating COST Member Countries but will 
depend on the unique number of countries from COST members represented in WORCK 
working groups.  
 
This means that ALL WORCK MEMBERS are urgently requested to register for the WORCK 
working group(s) they are participating (or would like to participate) in.  
 
Please do so by 1 August 2022 at the latest.  
 
For the registration, you are asked to click “apply to join your working group of interest” via 
the COST Action webpage: https://www.cost.eu/actions/CA18119/  
 
Corinna Peres has prepared a wonderful step-by-step explanation with screenshots easy to 
follow (see attachment).  
 
The process will take you only 5 minutes but has far-reaching consequences on the future 
budget of our COST Action!  
 
 
 
We wish you restful holidays!  
 
With best regards from Aalborg and Vienna,  
 
 
 
 
Johan Heinsen and Juliane Schiel  


